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Record of Microsoft Team meeting between QPRC and TVBC – 9 June 2022
Meeting opened at 2:00pm 

Attendees: Maree Harman and Mark Lodder.
Apologies: Kylie Coe and Martin Brown
Item 1. Apologies from Kylie Coe and Martin Brown
Item 2. Result of agency consultations of Scoping Proposal

- Part Lot 189 DP 1272220 Tralee NSW
On 3 May 2022, QPRC issued correspondence to three NSW Government agencies (NSW Rural Fire Service, NSW Heritage and Biodiversity and Conservation Division of  DPIE) requesting feedback on a Scoping Proposal for the subject land by 3 June 2022 and an invitation to a Pre-Lodgement meeting on 9 June 2022. No correspondence was received from NSW Rural Fire Service or NSW Heritage. Biodiversity and Conservation Division responded in writing by the due date. This agency noted the current state of the land and had no additional comments on the matter.

Item 3. Discussion

Following the consultation with these NSW agencies, the Council and the proponent (The Village Building Company) saw no reason to change the Scoping Proposal. Both parties agreed to proceed with proposal according to the December 2021 Guidelines.
TVBC indicated a parallel process to modify the DA to provide additional infrastructure.

Item 4. Next steps

QPRC will now provide written advice to TVBC as listed on page 22 of the Guidelines that will include comments on consulting Canberra Airport and ACT Government. 
Meeting closed at 2:10pm.

